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Respectfully referred to

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

i

The enclosed correspondence
is submitted for your consider-
ation. Please reply to the
points raised herein, and
forward your response to my
office.

Thank you.

SEND RESPONSE TO:

Honorable John Heinz
443 Russell S.O.B.
Washington, D.C. 20510

attn: David Deisley
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James F. Ulrich
R.D.#1 Box 192
Danville, Pa. 17821
October 27, 1979

The honorable Jonn Heinz, Uniteo States senate
v.ssnincon D.G. 26710

Dear Senator Beinz:
As a clare project we are to write letters to people

The following are some questions I wouldin public office.
like answers if you have time.

Whet i s beint done about the Nuclear Power Plant at
Three Mile Island? Is there any way that they can stop

g the accumulation of the waste material? Will tne process

of cleaning up the waste work? How snfe is the vnter that
is to be dumped into the Susquehanna'-River?- I's 'a- mblt down
still a possibility?

- Thank you. -

Sincerely,
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